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Dear Parent/Carer
Change to Celebration and School Assemblies

We will be conducting our Celebration Assemblies slightly differently this year.  We are still holding the Celebration Assemblies weekly, but will only be inviting the parents/carers of children who have been selected to receive the ‘Dudley’ award at the end of a half term.

This decision has been made so that parents get a real flavour of learning for their child. We want parents and carers to have an opportunity to see their children and teachers in an informal setting celebrating all their achievements.  Parents will now be invited to Christ Church where we will be holding Year Group Assemblies; Class teachers will remind you of the dates nearer the time.  These will also be posted on our new weekly bulletin and published on the school website calendar tab. 
Following the Assembly parents and carers will be able to look through their children’s work and enjoy refreshments of tea, coffee and biscuits.



[bookmark: _GoBack]Yours sincerely
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Mrs Natalie Tomlinson
Headteacher




Wharton CofE Primary School
Greville Drive
Winsford
Cheshire   CW7 3EP

Headteacher:  Natalie Tomlinson


Wharton Church of England Primary School
‘A Place to Care, A Place to Grow, A Place to Shine’
e-mail: admin@wharton.cheshire.sch.uk      Tel: 01606 288110



image5.jpeg




image1.emf

image2.jpeg




image3.jpeg




image4.png




